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Home Learning 
Activities you could do in the half 

term holiday: 
 

- Create a picture or take 
photographs of what you have been 
doing in the half term holiday. 
 

- Design/Create a monster. What 
would your monster look like? What 
would it be called? Where does it 
live? 
 

Bring in your home learning on 
Monday 5th November to share with 

your class. 

Share, Learn and Play 
 

Tuesday 13th November and 
Tuesday 20th November 

3:00-3:15pm 
 

This is an opportunity for you to 
share your child’s learning. 

 
The activities will be based on 

Reading and looking at Nursery 
Rhymes and songs. 

 
Please arrive at your child’s 

classroom door. 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th 
November  
Visits to Catshill Library 
 
Tuesday 27th November 
Sock Monster Workshop – Letter to 
follow. 
 

Reading at Home 

Children have all had a reading 
diary and a reading book to bring 

home. Please read as often as 
possible at home. 

Please ensure your child’s reading 
book and diary are in their book 

bag every day. Thank you. 

Diwali and Bonfire Night 
We will explore the celebrations of 

Bonfire Night and Diwali. 

We will be looking at the stories 
behind the celebrations and how 

people celebrate.  

If you take part in these celebrations 
please talk to your child about how 

and why you celebrate. 

Monsters Inc. Film 
To end our topic we will watch the film 

‘Monsters Inc.’ which has a ‘U’ universal rating. 
If you have any questions please speak to your 

class teacher. 
 


